CYPE(5)-26-17 - Papur | Paper 2 - i'w nodi | to note



Education Committee

House of Commons London SW1A 0AA
Tel 020 7219 1376 Email educom@parliament.uk
Website www.parliament.uk/education-committee

Lynne Neagle AM Chair, Children, Young People and Education Committee National Assembly for Wales Cardiff Bay Cardiff CF99 1NA

15 August 2017

Dear Lynne,

Many thanks for your letter of 20 July congratulating me on my election as Chair of the Education Committee.

I am grateful to you for sending me the list of your current work in the field of education. It is clear that there will be a number of areas of mutual interest to our committees. I would be please to meet you to discuss these areas of work – I am sure that maintaining a dialogue will prove to be useful and informative.

I have asked the staff of my Committee to contact your Committee Clerk to discuss a suitable time to meet. I look forward to meeting you soon.

Yours sincerely,

Rt Hon Robert Halfon MP

Chair of the Education Committee

The Mayor